
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: Kayla Prestwood, Chair 

SUBJECT: Housing Advisory Board FY19-20 Priorities 

DATE: February 12, 2019 

The Housing Advisory Board met on February 12, 2019 and by a Unanimous vote identified the 

following priorities for fiscal year 19-20: 

1. Continue to build the Board's expertise on local/current affordable housing issues. 

a. Research and learn about national best practices around affordable housing 

strategies. 

2. Assist with the development of guiding principles for payment-in-lieu for rental housing 

formula.  

a. Assist with the establishment of affordable housing guiding principles for 

development projects.  

3. Evaluate and monitor performance measures to assess affordable housing strategies and 

goals, as well as for the Housing Advisory Board. 

4. Increase education and training opportunities for HAB members and the community. 

 
 


